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June 28, 2023  
 
VIA ELS 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20554  
 
 
Re: HawkEye 360, Inc. 

ELS File No. 0790-EX-CN-2023 

Dear Office of Engineering & Technology: 

HawkEye 360, Inc. (“HE360”), through its counsel, submits this letter amending the above-referenced 
pending application.  Pursuant to a request by Federal Communications Commission staff, HE360 is 
removing its request to re-radiate the Global Positioning System (“GPS”) L1 signal from this application 
and has resubmitted that request in a separate application, ELS File No. 0992-EX-CN-2023. 

 
 
/s/Tony Lin  
 
Tony Lin 
Counsel to HawkEye 360, Inc. 


